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General  

Administration 
 

 

Fr Larry Duffy has been 

giving input to the Colinian 

Renewal Program in La 

Neylière. 

 

Fr Alejandro Muñoz has 

completed his work in Peru 

and Brazil and has returned 

to Mexico, where he is able 

to spend some time with his 

aged mother who has not 

been well.  

 

Fr Paul Cooney today 

attends an information 

session on developments in 

the Italian Government’s 

taxation of Religious 

Institutes based in Rome.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be no SMbulletin 

next week 

Blessings for Holy Week 

May the peace of the Risen Lord 

be with you all. 

May the God of hope fill you 

with all joy and peace in 

believing, so that you may 

abound in hope by the power of 

the Holy Spirit. 

(Rom. 15:13) 

News from Vanuatu 
We received the news that all confreres in Vanuatu, including those living in Santo 

and Tanna, are safe and well. The main work now is assessing the damage, ensuring 

safe passage of urgently needed materials and coordinating the efforts. Fr Susitino 
Sionepoe, the vicar provincial, joined the Regional superior, Fr Benedict Manacen, to 

assist him in his work. Help is arriving from many places, including Marist 

communities. Those wishing to contribute are able to do so either to the Province of 
Oceania directly for personal Marist needs, or to MMC Australia for more general 

relief efforts. 

Visitation of Peru 
This week the third replica of the 

workshop on Leadership and 

Administration took place in El 

Callao, Peru.  All members of the 

community participated in the 

workshop which took place in 

the San José School, where they 

attended also the inauguration 

and blessing of a Language Laboratory and they visited the School Music Band (see 

picture). Both projects have received support from the Special Projects Fund of the 

GA, and are bearing good fruit in the students’ lives. 

Re-Appointment of the District Superior of Asia 
The Superior General has announced the re-appointment of Fr Pat 

Devlin as the Major Superior of the District of Asia for another three 

years, beginning on 1 June 2015. In his letter of appointment Fr John 

thanked him for his generous commitment to the task of leadership 

of the district and for the contribution he makes to the Society.  


